
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

BENAI CROSSING IN BA CLOSED TILL 2 JANUARY 2018 
 
29 December 2017 
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that the Benai Crossing 
along Benai Road in Ba is closed for urgent repairs. 
 
Works are currently in progress and is expected to be completed by tomorrow. However, the 
crossing will remain closed till Tuesday (January 2) to allow concrete works to fully cure. 
 
Public are advised to use the alternative route available via Namada Road and then Namada-
Benai Link Road (cane access). 
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